
 
 
 
 

 

 

AITSL BOARD MEETING REPORT 
25 February 2020 

Attendance 

The meeting was attended by Board Directors: 

• Laureate Professor John Hattie (Chair) 

• Mr Chris Wardlaw (Deputy Chair) 

• Ms Beth Blackwood  

• Prof. Donna Pendergast 

• Dr Jennifer Buckingham 

• Dr Peter Lind 

• Mr Mark Mowbray 

• Ms Renez Lammon 

• Mr Rob Nairn. 

It was also attended by Mr David Turvey as the Department of Education, Skills and 
Employment Observer.  

Update from the Chair 

The Chair reported back on the Education Council meeting in Alice Springs in December 
2019 and recent meetings with the Minister for Education. 

Updates from AITSL 

The Board received the following updates at the meeting: 

• AITSL has developed several models for the management and sustainability of the 
Highly Accomplished and Lead Teacher (HALT) Network. 

• AITSL provided the Board with an update on the Australian Teacher Workforce Data 
(ATWD) reports and discussed expectations, requirements, and received their 
feedback on inclusions for further development of the National Initial Teacher 
Education (ITE) Pipeline report.  

• AITSL updated the Board on the national teacher workforce strategy. The Board 
noted the update and provided feedback on content produced for the strategy.  

 

The AITSL Board next meets on 5 May 2020 via teleconference. 


